MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

Tri-Valley Regional Occupational Program

And
Livermore Valley Joint Unified School District

June 12, 2024

This is a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the Tri-Valley Regional Occupational Program
(TVROP) and Livermore Valley Joint Unified School District (LVJUSD) in regard to the Career Education
Center services at Granada High School performed by Danielle Watson for the 2024 — 2025 school year.

e LVJUSD will pay .50 FTE of Danielle Watson’s salary and benefits for the 2024 — 2025
school year upon receipt of invoice.

e TVROP will pay .50 FTE of Danielle Watson’s salary and benefits for the 2024 — 2025
school year.

e The estimated total cost, including statutory benefits, is $87,181 for the 2024 — 2025 school year.

e LVJUSD’s estimated total cost shall not exceed $43,591.00.

e LVIUSD additionally agrees to fund, not to exceed, 60 hours, of Granada High School overtime
services not to exceed $4,200.00 in salary and statutory benefits.

Payments due from LVJUSD to Tri-Valley Regional Occupational Program will be invoiced quarterly, with the
final invoice by June 28, 2025.
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